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Message to Fairview Heights Families: 

Welcome to February! 

This month, we celebrate African Heritage Month! 

 

Every day, our teachers implement inclusive and equitable practices to 

ensure all students feel that they belong and are successful at school. 

The African NS Education Framework, which we reflect on 

throughout the year, supports this work with a focus on students of 

African descent. This month, we are promoting a variety of learning 

opportunities focused on the achievements and contributions of 

African Nova Scotians to our shared culture, history, and province. 

Ask your child(ren) what they are learning! 

Upcoming Dates:  

January 30: School 

Advisory Council (5:30) - 

Main Building Staff Room 

February: Register online 

for PP & Primary in 24/25: 

https://www.hrce.ca/families

/student-registration 

Feb 1: World Hijab Day 

Feb 5th: YWCA After-School 

Program Starts at FHES 

Feb 13 (5:30): PTA 

Feb 19th: NS Heritage Day  

holiday honouring William 

Hall (No School) 

Feb 20 (5:30): SAC 

Grades 3-5 Concert, Bella 

Rose Theatre: March 5th 

March Break (No Classes): 

March 11th-15th 

Contacts: 

Phone: 902-457-8953   

Website: https://fvh.hrce.ca/ 

Email: fhes@hrce.ca 

Follow us on X (Twitter) 

@FhesHeights 

Facebook: Fairview Heights 

Elementary School Families 

 
 

Fairview Heights Elementary School 
 

Principal: Amy Hunt            Vice Principal:  Michael Corbett  
Administrative Assistants:  Sherry Mitchell (Main Building) & Marwa Dewidar (Annex) 
YMCA School Settlement:   Zobeida Al-Zobeidy 

https://www.ednet.ns.ca/acs/files-acs/docs/africannovascotianeducationframeworkenfinv36.pdf
https://ansa.novascotia.ca/african-heritage-month
https://www.hrce.ca/families/student-registration
https://www.hrce.ca/families/student-registration
https://heritageday.novascotia.ca/content/2024-honouree-william-hall
https://heritageday.novascotia.ca/content/2024-honouree-william-hall
https://fvh.hrce.ca/
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This month's SchoolsPlus Family Drop-In will take place at our main building library, 

at 210 Coronation Avenue!  All parents and caregivers welcome with children. Please 

see poster below for details. In March, our Speech Language Pathologist (SLP) will be 

presenting to guests about language and literacy development. 

 



 

  

  February 2024 Newsletter 

   

  3 

 



 

  

  February 2024 Newsletter 

   

  4 

 



 

  

  February 2024 Newsletter 

   

  5 

 

https://www.hrce.ca/families/cancellations

